
  

 

14th October 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

RE: Sir Jonathan North Girls’ College Prom 

The Prom will be held on Thursday 26th June 2025 at the Tigers Rugby Ground.  At the beginning of this 

academic year, we shared the eligibility criteria with Year 11 students and we have reminded them weekly 

in assembly. The criteria your child needs to meet are shown below: 

➢ Positive Conduct (more achievement points than behaviour points) 

➢ Good punctuality  

➢ Good attendance 

 

During the next few months, we will be discussing your child’s eligibility to attend the Prom (and in some 

circumstances, setting further criteria around punctuality and attendance in-order-to-be given a Golden 

ticket to attend the event). 

A refundable deposit of £10 to secure your child’s place will need to be paid on Beehive by November 1st 

2024. Three further £10 payments will need to be paid in February, March and April 2025. 

Further details of the event will be sent out to you nearer the time. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Adele Montgomery | Year 11 Pastoral Leader | PE Teacher | Sir Jonathan North College | 

Email: adele.montgomery@sirjonathannorth.org.uk | Tel: 0116 2708116 ext #3739 | 

Knighton Lane East, Leicester, Leicestershire, LE2 6FU | Lionheart Academies Trust 


